
ELPOA Guest Pass Guidelines

Members will be allowed to start writing guest passes 
effective May 22, 2020 within the published Elk Lake  guidelines.

A. All common areas will remain closed in accordance with the 
current orders/rules/regulations of the State of Kentucky.
This includes the Beach, Playgrounds, Lodge, Elk Lake Office
and the Guard House.

B. All Members and guests are encouraged to follow the current
orders/rules/regulations of the State of Kentucky regarding Social
Distancing and group sizes. Updates on the current regulations 
can be found at: https://govstatus.egov.com/kycovid19 and at: https//nebula.wsimg.com/0df8ee
0fe011cfa0eb5bda5ee4a71f11?AccessKeyld=99125A55F8EE00C8253C&dispostion=0&alloworigin=1

C. Please be considerate and continue to practice Social Distancing with any
members and guests who are not in your household without their 
permission.

If your permanent residence is not in the State of Kentucky, you are discouraged from visiting local
businesses during the COVID19 epidemic.

Notification will be provided to all people upon entering the ELPOA gate.


